
 

 

Newchurch Community Primary School 
 

1st February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 5 Easter journey – St John’s Church, Newton-le-Willows Thursday 28th March 2019 

 

Year 5 have been invited to attend the ‘Easter Journey’ event at St John’s church, Newton-le-Willows, 

on Thursday 28th March 2019. The children will experience more about the last week of Jesus' life. 

They will be able to: 

 

 join palm-waving celebrations in Jerusalem, 

 see the clearing of the traders from the temple, 

 experience the last supper with the disciples, 

 reflect in the Garden of Gethsemane, 

 see the events of Good Friday (through shadow puppetry), 

 discover the empty tomb on the first Easter Day. 

 

The cost of the trip is £5.17. This is a voluntary contribution but if parents do not contribute then we 

may need to cancel the trip. Please could you sign the permission slip below if you would like your child 

to attend. 

 

The children will be leaving school at 9.45am and shall return to school at approximately 12.15pm. 

School uniform should be worn. 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask Mr Tattersall who will be happy to help you. 

Please would you detach the reply slip below and return it to school by Thursday 14th March 2019. 

Payment should be made on your child’s Parent Pay account. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Lawrenson 

Headteacher 

 

 

Year 5 Easter journey – St John’s Church, Newton-le-Willows Thursday 28th March 2019 

 

I would like my child….………………………………………………………………………………………………….……to take part in 

the above visit.  

 

I have paid for the trip on Parent Pay 

Pupil Premium payment 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… Date ………………………….………..…… 

Please print name. ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………………………  

I am willing to accompany Year 5 on the trip to the Easter Journey and I am happy to help with a 

group of children that may not include my child. 

I am willing to help (Please tick as appropriate) 

Yes 

No  

All trips require a parent/child ratio and this differs for each year group so not all parents/carers that offer to help will always be 
needed. If you are not required to help on this occasion may I take the opportunity to thank you for your kind offer and your 
continued support.  

All parents/carers who have offered to help will be notified by our text message service. 


